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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Any further expansion for Purgatory should address the
resorts failure to develop an effective uphill ski policy and allow citizens to recreate on this terrain during the ski
season. The resort is located on USFS land that is owned by the American taxpayer. Purgatory has not
responded to requests for development of a policy. This is despite the increased popularity of uphill skiing. Any
of Aspen Ski Company's policies for Ajax, Snowmass, Highlands and Buttermilk should and could be adopted
and implemented at Purgatory. Purgatory is one of the few remaining resorts in Colorado that do not allow any
form of in season uphill skiing. If a policy is developed by Purgatory to allow this valued recreational activity then
| have no objection to this expansion.



